
SUPPORT OUR SEMINARIANS!

I   While all of God’s People are called
to proclaim the Good News to those who
would receive it, our clergy have been given
the special task of “equipping the saints for
ministry” by planting the seeds of faith and
nurturing spiritual growth.   I   For three quarters
of a century, our seminaries have devoted
themselves not only to imparting informationinformationinformationinformationinformation
about our faith, but to pursuing the formationformationformationformationformation
of those called to the ordained ministry.   I
Our diocesan seminarians have chosen a truly
difficult and selfless path, especially in terms of
funding their studies and related living expenses.
I   September 2014 has been designated
“Support Our Seminarians Month” in the
Diocese of the Midwest, culminating in
“SOS Sunday” on September 28.  Please be
generous as we join together to help lighten
our seminarians’ financial burdens.
I   All funds will be given directly to our seminarians!

SEPTEMBER 28
IS SOS SUNDAY!
Please send your
donations to the
Diocese of the Midwest
927 North LaSalle Blvd.
Chicago, IL 60610

Before His Ascension,
Our Lord commissioned
His disciples to “teach all
nations, baptizing them in
the name of the Father, and
of the Son, and of the Holy
Spirit.”
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